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CSSS de l’Énergie  

A major gain for the FIQ 

After several months of negotiations, 

the nurses working at the CHLSD at 

CSSS de l’Énergie in the Mauricie–

Centre-du-Québec region are now all 

recognized with the job title of Nurse-

Team Leader. The union representatives 

can be proud of this grievance 

settlement, totaling $50,000 for the 

nurses affected. 

The public awareness campaign 

continues throughout Québec! 

The summer period has not 

slowed down healthcare 

professionals who are 

pursuing their activities to 

raise public awareness of 

the problem experienced in 

the healthcare system. 

Activities for healthcare professionals 

Whether to offer healthcare professionals a moment of relaxation or 

exchange ideas with them, in a festive setting, on the negotiations 

currently under way with the Government,  several union teams have 

organized various activities. Members of the FIQ Executive Committee 

were present to meet and discuss with the members. 

In July and August, healthcare professionals will 

wear stickers presenting the FIQ’s demands on 

certain sectoral issues in the negotiations.  

Summer period 

FIQ Express will be back on August 26. In the meantime, follow the FIQs’ activities on its 

Facebook page, FIQ - Santé. At the end of August, the publication will resume its schedule, 

every second Wednesday. Have a great summer! 

Healthcare professionals post their 

demands 

For the weeks of July 27 and 

August 3, the sticker mentions 

the high percentage of part-

time positions. 

Barbecue for the annual party 
CSSS Drummond 

Distributing treats – CSSS Dorval-
Lachine-Lasalle 

 

Hot Dogs Day and distribution 
shirt – CSSS Ahuntsic and 
Montréal-Nord 

 

Recognition Day 
Hôpital Rivière-des-Prairies 

 

Montérégie – Stand at Expo de 
Saint-Hyacinthe 

 
All over Quebec, the professionals are informing 

the public about the working conditions of 

healthcare professionals, the impacts of the budget cuts on the delivery of care and on the 

negotiating issues for renewal of their collective agreement. 

Cantons-de-l’Est 
Pressure clinics 

 

Abitibi-Témiscamingue  
March 
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